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PACIFIC NORTHWEST III UPDATE

STATUS:  I am attempting to update our trip information.  My son Jake sends me regular news 
updates as they are making progress opening the road to the Mt. St. Helens Johnston Ridge 
Observatory.  This gives me hope but there are still a lot of questions to be answered especially
when you are traveling on a large bus with 54 people.

SCOUTING TRIP:  I am flying to Portland on July 11 where I will visit family and check every stop on 
our trip.  I will carefully go through all aspects of the entire trip.  I am eager to do this, get all my 
questions answered, and to firm up details for this awesome trip!
ATTACHMENT:  Attached is a tentative updated itinerary and list of qualifying hikes.
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